
 

 

April 8, 2020 

 

Dear MoViC 2020 Colleagues, 

 

The organizing committee of MoViC 2020 have been carefully monitoring the global prevalence of 

COVID-19. As the world situation in the near future is beyond prediction, the committee have decided 

to postpone the schedule of MoViC 2020 for 3 months. The revised schedule is as follows: 

 

Full Paper Submission: July 22nd, 2020 

Conference: December 8th – 11th, 2020 (Conference site is changeless) 

The rest of new schedule (Acceptance Notification，Final Paper Submission，Early Bird 

Registration): to be announced 

 

Though this decision is disappointing all of us, it is essential to ensure everyone's safety. The 

organizing committee would like to ask you to understand our situation and continue to contribute to 

MoViC 2020. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Toru WATANABE 

Chair of the MoViC 2020 


